CilLowndes

Non-Disclosure Agreements: A Word to the Wise to

Entrepreneurs

Lowndes Tech Blog Related Expertise
Orlando Inno Technology
09.09.2021

Stephen Thomas authored an article entitled “Non-Disclosure Agreements:
A Word to the Wise to Entrepreneurs” for Orlando Inno, a multi-media
platform launched in partnership with the Orlando Business Journal that
covers headlines focused on innovation, technology and Central Florida
startups.

The article discusses the importance of non-disclosure agreements for
entrepreneurs and startup companies when meeting with potential
investors, so as to avoid the possibility of confidential information and
trade secrets falling into the hands of a competitor, without restriction on
its use.

Read the article: Non-Disclosure Agreements: A Word to the Wise to
Entrepreneurs
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